
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Section 50.4.1.E of the Subdivision Regulations generally states that Preliminary Plans must be scheduled for a 
public hearing within 120 days after the date an application is accepted. 

The Milestone Senior Germantown Preliminary Plan application was accepted on December 2, 2020, which 
established an approval date no later than April 1, 2021.  The Planning Director granted the first extension for a 
total of 30 additional days or until May 1, 2021.  The Applicant needs additional time to secure the necessary 
approval from DPS SWM.  DPS is currently backlogged and has been unable to perform a final review.  Therefore, 
the Applicant requests a 3-month extension or until August 1, 2021. 

Staff recommends approval of this extension request. 

Attachment 1:  Applicant’s extension request 

Summary 

Milestone Senior Germantown:  Preliminary Plan No. 120210110 – Regulatory Review Extension Request No. 2 

Jeffrey Server, Planner Coordinator, Upcounty Planning, Jeffrey.Server@montgomeryplanning.org, (301) 495-4513 

Sandra Pereira, Supervisor, Upcounty Planning, Sandra.Pereira@montgomeryplanning.org,  (301) 495-2186 

Patrick Butler, Chief, Upcounty Planning, Patrick.Butler@montgomeryplanning.org, (301) 495-4561 

Description 

Staff Report Date: 4-16-2021 

Request to extend the regulatory review period from 
May 1, 2021 to August 1, 2021; Application to create 
one lot for a five-story independent senior living facility 
with up to 111 dwelling units. 

Location:  Located north of the intersection of Frederick 
Road and High Point Drive. 
Master Plan:  2009 Germantown Employment Area 
Sector Plan 
Zone:  R-90 
Property Size:  2.64 acres 
Applicant:  Edmondson & Gallagher Property  
Services, LLC 
Acceptance date:  December 2, 2020 
Review Basis:  Chapters 22A and 50 
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